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These dynamic teaching ideas and projects will stimulate interest in a range of
media—and motivate students to find highly individual solutions to visual problems.
Place everyday objects in new, eye-opening contexts; increase skills; challenge young
artists to reflect on their place in the world; and encourage teamwork.
The main goal of this third edition is to realign with the changes in the Advanced
Placement (AP ) calculus syllabus and the new type of AP exam questions. We have
also more carefully aligned examples and exercises and updated the data used in
examples and exercises. Cumulative Quick Quizzes are now provided two or three
times in each chapter.
Discover an extraordinary tale of innocence, friendship and the horrors of war. 'Some
things are just sitting there, minding their own business, waiting to be discovered. Like
America. And other things are probably better off left alone' Nine-year-old Bruno has a
lot of things on his mind. Who is the 'Fury'? Why did he make them leave their nice
home in Berlin to go to 'Out-With' ? And who are all the sad people in striped pyjamas
on the other side of the fence? The grown-ups won't explain so Bruno decides there is
only one thing for it - he will have to explore this place alone. What he discovers is a
new friend. A boy with the very same birthday. A boy in striped pyjamas. But why can't
they ever play together? ‘A small wonder of a book’ Guardian BACKSTORY: Read an
interview with the author JOHN BOYNE and learn all about the Second World War in
Germany.
At a banker’s party fifteen years ago, a young lawyer defends the position that life in
prison is far less humane than capital punishment. The banker disagrees and proposes
they bet—two million rubles in exchange for fifteen years of solitary confinement. The
terms of their agreement allow the lawyer to have access to books, food, and wine, and
over the course of his imprisonment, he reads widely. Nearing the end of the fifteen
years, the banker comes to realize that he will be ruined by the lawyer’s winning of the
bet, and both men find their lives changed by the lessons that the bet has taught them.
HarperPerennial Classics brings great works of literature to life in digital format,
upholding the highest standards in ebook production and celebrating reading in all its
forms. Look for more titles in the HarperPerennial Classics collection to build your
digital library.
A level 5 Oxford Bookworms Library graded reader. This version includes an audio
book: listen to the story as you read. Retold for Learners of English by Clare West.
Gatsby's mansion on Long Island blazes with light, and the beautiful, the wealthy, and
the famous drive out from New York to drink Gatsby's champagne and to party all night
long. But Jay Gatsby, the owner of all this wealth, wants only one thing - to find again
the woman of his dreams, the woman he has held in his heart and his memory for five
long years. The Great Gatsby, F. Scott Fitzgerald's masterpiece, is one of the great
American novels of the twentieth century. It captures perfectly the Jazz Age of the
1920s, and goes deep into the hollow heart of the American Dream.
Helps student examine the choices made by literary characters in the context of novels
to explain moral growth and development.
This Side of Paradise is the debut novel by F. Scott Fitzgerald, published in 1920. The
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book examines the lives and morality of post-World War I youth. Its protagonist Amory
Blaine is an attractive student at Princeton University who dabbles in literature. The
novel explores the theme of love warped by greed and status seeking, and takes its title
from a line of Rupert Brooke's poem Tiare Tahiti. The novel famously helped F. Scott
Fitzgerald gain Zelda Sayre's hand in marriage; its publication was her condition of
acceptance.
Contains pre-reading activities, vocabulary worksheets, comprehension questions,
study guides, extension activities, essay and writing ideas, alternative assessments,
quizzes, and unit tests for the study of Shakepeare's tragedy, Macbeth.
F. Scott Fitzgerald’s The Great Gatsby still captivates readers with its vision of 1920s
New York as a city of infinite potential, where ambition and defeat live hand in hand.
This sentiment is captured, with even greater acuity, in the pages of Aben Kandel’s
nearly forgotten masterpiece of urban life, City for Conquest (1936). The source of the
classic 1940s James Cagney film of the same name, this panoramic New York novel
captures the complex patterns of city life, vividly evoking a metropolis of dreams and
nightmares. Kandel portrays a volatile city inhabited by the aristocrat, the criminal, the
idealist, the bohemian, the driven, the entrapped, and the impoverished, all equally
striving “to make a dent in this town.” The city itself is booming, its new constructions
callously built on destruction, supplanting with equal disdain the slums of Brooklyn and
the farm fields of the Bronx. This feverish microcosm of humanity inhabits a world of
immense inequality where “six blocks from Wall Street, people haven’t got a dime, six
blocks from duplex apartments, people live in hovels” and “between the scarlet sore
and the apple of the eye there lay a thick eyebrow of indifference.” A literary triumph in
the tradition of Stephen Crane’s Maggie: A Girl of the Streets and John Dos Passos’
Manhattan Transfer, and out of print for far too long, City for Conquest is the inaugural
work of fiction in Transaction’s new Lost Urban Classics series.
Golding’s iconic 1954 novel, now with a new foreword by Lois Lowry, remains one of
the greatest books ever written for young adults and an unforgettable classic for
readers of any age. This edition includes a new Suggestions for Further Reading by
Jennifer Buehler. At the dawn of the next world war, a plane crashes on an uncharted
island, stranding a group of schoolboys. At first, with no adult supervision, their freedom
is something to celebrate. This far from civilization they can do anything they want.
Anything. But as order collapses, as strange howls echo in the night, as terror begins its
reign, the hope of adventure seems as far removed from reality as the hope of being
rescued.
She stepped daintily out of the gasolene and began scraping her slippers, side and
bottom, on the running-board of the automobile. The Jelly-bean contained himself no
longer. He bent double with explosive laughter and after a second she joined in.She
stepped daintily out of the gasolene and began scraping her slippers, side and bottom,
on the running-board of the automobile. The Jelly-bean contained himself no longer. He
bent double with explosive laughter and after a second she joined in.
#1 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • ONE OF TIME MAGAZINE’S 100 BEST YA
BOOKS OF ALL TIME The extraordinary, beloved novel about the ability of books to
feed the soul even in the darkest of times. When Death has a story to tell, you listen. It
is 1939. Nazi Germany. The country is holding its breath. Death has never been busier,
and will become busier still. Liesel Meminger is a foster girl living outside of Munich,
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who scratches out a meager existence for herself by stealing when she encounters
something she can’t resist–books. With the help of her accordion-playing foster father,
she learns to read and shares her stolen books with her neighbors during bombing
raids as well as with the Jewish man hidden in her basement. In superbly crafted writing
that burns with intensity, award-winning author Markus Zusak, author of I Am the
Messenger, has given us one of the most enduring stories of our time. “The kind of
book that can be life-changing.” —The New York Times “Deserves a place on the same
shelf with The Diary of a Young Girl by Anne Frank.” —USA Today DON’T MISS
BRIDGE OF CLAY, MARKUS ZUSAK’S FIRST NOVEL SINCE THE BOOK THIEF.
Self-deception poses longstanding and fascinating paradoxes. Philosophers have
questioned whether, and how, self-deception is even possible; evolutionary theorists
have debated whether it is adaptive. For Sigmund Freud self-deception was a
fundamental key to understanding the unconscious, and from The Bible to The Great
Gatsby literature abounds with characters renowned for their self-deception. But what
exactly is self-deception? Why is it so puzzling? How is it performed? And is it harmful?
In this thorough and clearly written introduction to the philosophy and psychology of selfdeception, Eric Funkhouser examines and assesses these questions and more:
Clarification of the conceptual background and "Basic problem" of self-deception,
including Freud and Davidson and the important debate between intentionalists and
motivationalists Deflationary accounts that appeal to cognitive and motivational biases,
with emphasis on how motives and emotions drive self-deception Intentional selfdeception and the "divided mind," including the role of the unconscious in recent
psychological research Challenges that self-deception poses for philosophy of mind
and psychology, especially for our understanding of intention, belief, and deception
Biology and moral psychology of self-deception: Is self-deception functional or
beneficial? Are the self-deceived to be held accountable? Combining philosophical
analysis with the latest psychological research, and including features such as chapter
summaries, annotated recommended reading and a glossary, Self-Deception is an
excellent resource for students of philosophy of mind and psychology, moral
psychology and ethics, as well as those in related fields such as psychology and
cognitive science.
Word count: 22,445
A haunting tale of human resilience in the face of unrelieved horror, Camus' novel
about a bubonic plague ravaging the people of a North African coastal town is a classic
of twentieth-century literature.
From English classes to book clubs, Amy Tan's bestseller The Joy Luck Club has
become a staple of contemporary American fiction. Its heartrending and powerful
stories speak volumes about the trials both of the immigrant experience in America and
of mother-daughter relationships in any family. The Companion takes you inside this
favorite: What are the Joy Luck Club daughters expected to do with the stories their
mothers tell them? How autobiographical is Tan's novel? Which daughter did she base
on herself? What role does the past play in the lives of immigrants and their children?
This collection of the famed author's best remarks on his craft, taken from his works
and letters to friends and colleagues, is useful to both aspiring and accomplished
writers for advice and inspiration
This book offers both a scholarly and practical overview of an integrated language and
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literature approach in the 16-19 English classroom. Providing a comprehensive
overview of the identity of the subject, it outlines the pedagogical benefits of studying a
unified English at post-16 and provides case studies of innovative classroom practice
across a range of topics and text types. Including contributions from practising teachers
and higher education practitioners with extensive experience of the post-16 classroom
and drawing on a range of literature, this book covers the teaching of topics such as:
Mind style in contemporary fiction Comparative poetry analysis Insights from linguistic
cohesion Criticality through creative response Written to complement the two other
Teaching English 16–19 titles in the NATE series, Teaching English Language and
Literature 16–19 is the ideal companion for all practising A-level English teachers, of all
levels of experience.
The classic manifesto of the liberated woman, this book explores every facet of a
woman's life.
“This majestic, moving novel is an instant classic, a book that will be read, discussed
and taught beyond the rest of our lives.”—Chicago Tribune Winner of the National Book
Critics Circle Award, A Lesson Before Dying is a deep and compassionate novel about
a young man who returns to 1940s Cajun country to visit a black youth on death row for
a crime he didn't commit. Together they come to understand the heroism of resisting.
From the critically acclaimed author of A Gathering of Old Men and The Autobiography
of Miss Jane Pittman.
The flipped classroom method, particularly when used with digital video, has recently
attracted many supporters within the education field. Now more than ever, language
arts educators can benefit tremendously from incorporating flipped classroom
techniques into their curriculum. Applying the Flipped Classroom Model to English
Language Arts Education provides a comprehensive examination of the latest
strategies for incorporating the flipped classroom technique into English language
courses. Highlighting innovative practices and applications in many areas, such as
curriculum development, digital tools, and instructional design, this book is an ideal
reference source for academicians, educators, students, practitioners, and researchers
who are interested in the advancement of the flipped classroom model in curriculums.
Tales of the Jazz Age (1922) is a collection of eleven short stories by F. Scott
Fitzgerald. Divided into three separate parts, according to subject matter, it includes
one of his better-known short stories, "The Curious Case of Benjamin Button". All of the
stories had been published earlier, independently, in either Metropolitan Magazine
(New York), Saturday Evening Post, Smart Set, Collier's, Chicago Sunday Tribune, or
Vanity Fair.
Fifty Iconic Culinary Scenes from Literary Classics Sure to Delight Readers, Foodies,
and Photo-Junkies Alike Fictitious Dishes serves up a delectable assortment of
photographic interpretations of culinary moments from contemporary and classic
literature. Showcasing famous meals such as the madcap tea party from Alice's
Adventures in Wonderland, the watery gruel from Oliver Twist, the lavish chicken
breakfast from To Kill a Mockingbird, the stomach-turning avocado-and-crabmeat salad
from The Bell Jar, and the seductive cupcakes from The Corrections, this unique
volume pairs each place setting with the text from the book that inspired its creation.
Interesting food facts and entertaining anecdotes about the authors, their work, and
their culinary predilections complete this charming book, which is sure to whet the
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appetites of lovers of great literature and delicious dishes.
The first comprehensive research handbook of its kind, this volume showcases
innovative approaches to understanding adolescent literacy learning in a variety of
settings. Distinguished contributors examine how well adolescents are served by
current instructional practices and highlight ways to translate research findings more
effectively into sound teaching and policymaking. The book explores social and cultural
factors in adolescents' approach to communication and response to instruction, and
sections address literacy both in and out of schools, including literacy expectations in
the contemporary workplace. Detailed attention is given to issues of diversity and
individual differences among learners. Winner--Literacy Research Association's Fry
Book Award!
The Great Gatsby (1925) is a novel by F. Scott Fitzgerald. Published at the height of
Fitzgerald’s career as a leading writer of American fiction, The Great Gatsby was
reviewed poorly by contemporary critics, but has since been recognized as a
groundbreaking work for its vision of American decadence and decay. Adapted into
several influential films and adored by generations of readers and writers, The Great
Gatsby is not only Fitzgerald’s crowning achievement, but one of the finest novels ever
written. Nick Carraway is a young veteran and Yale graduate who moves to New York
in search of work. He rents a bungalow on Long Island next door to the extravagant
mansion of Jay Gatsby, a magnanimous millionaire with a mysterious past. There, he
reconnects with his distant cousin Daisy and her husband Tom Buchanan, a flagrant
philanderer who brings Nick to the city in order to spend time with Myrtle, his
impoverished mistress. Soon, he receives an invitation to a party at the Gatsby
mansion, where he gets terribly drunk and meets his neighbor, who swears they served
together in the Great War. As time goes by, the two begin a tenuous friendship
bolstered by stories of the war and a mutual fondness for alcohol. When Nick discovers
that Gatsby and Daisy have a complicated history with one another, he starts to
question not only the nature of his neighbor’s kindness, but his own desire to make it
big in New York. The Great Gatsby is a tragic tale of ambition and romance set in the
Roaring Twenties, a decade born from war and lost to economic disaster. With a
beautifully designed cover and professionally typeset manuscript, this new edition of F.
Scott Fitzgerald’s The Great Gatsby is a classic work of American literature reimagined
for modern readers.
The Great Gatsby Literature GuideThe Great Gatsby by F. Scott FitzgeraldLiterature
GuideThe Great GatsbyGraphic Arts Books
Special edition slipcase edition of John Green's Paper Towns, with pop-up paper town.
From the bestselling author of The Fault in our Stars. Quentin Jacobsen has always
loved Margo Roth Spiegelman, for Margo (and her adventures) are the stuff of legend
at their high school. So when she one day climbs through his window and summons
him on an all-night road trip of revenge he cannot help but follow. But the next day
Margo doesn't come to school and a week later she is still missing. Q soon learns that
there are clues in her disappearance . . . and they are for him. But as he gets deeper
into the mystery - culminating in another awesome road trip across America - he
becomes less sure of who and what he is looking for. Masterfully written by John
Green, this is a thoughtful, insightful and hilarious coming-of-age story.
In a remote Hertfordshire village, far off the good coach roads of George III's England,
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a country squire of no great means must marry off his five vivacious daughters. At the
heart of this all-consuming enterprise are his headstrong second daughter Elizabeth
Bennet and her aristocratic suitor Fitzwilliam Darcy -- two lovers whose pride must be
humbled and prejudices dissolved before the novel can come to its splendid conclusion.
A cloth bag containing 20 paperback copies of the title that may also include a folder
with sign out sheets.
'Things Fall Apart' tells the story of Okonkwo, an important man in the Igbo tribe in the
days when white men were first on the scene. Okonkwo becomes exiled from his tribe,
as a result of his pride and his fears, with tragic consequences.
If a story is going to fail, it will do so first at the premise level. Anatomy of a Premise
Line: How to Master Premise and Story Development for Writing Success is the only
book of its kind to identify a seven-step development process that can be repeated and
applied to any story idea. This process will save you time, money, and potentially
months of wasted writing. So whether you are trying to write a feature screenplay,
develop a television pilot, or just trying to figure out your next story move as a writer,
this book gives you the tools you need to know which ideas are worth pursuing. In
addition to the 7-step premise development tool, Anatomy of a Premise Line also
presents a premise and idea testing methodology that can be used to test any
developed premise line. Customized exercises and worksheets are included to facilitate
knowledge transfer, so that by the end of the book, you will have a fully developed
premise line, log line, tagline, and a completed premise-testing checklist. Here is some
of what you will learn inside: Ways to determine whether or not your story is a good fit
for print or screen Case studies and hands-on worksheets to help you learn by
participating in the process Tips on how to effectively work through writer’s block A
companion website (www.routledge.com/cw/lyons) with additional worksheets, videos,
and interactive tools to help you learn the basics of perfecting a killer premise line
Young Cassie Logan endures humiliation and witnesses the racism of the KKK as they
embark on a cross-burning rampage, before she fully understands the importance her
family attributes to having land of their own.
Copyright: 1cdf743029cc8aa995d4fc4028a91cbc

Page 6/6

Copyright : new.lashares.org

